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Case Ref. EN010116- Interested Party No. 20032332
Deadline 8 Submission on Noise.

This submission 1s submitted alongside a short video clip that I sincerely hope will serve to
illustrate once again the unacceptable level of noise that is already constantly blighting the
rural environment of Amcotts and well-being of residents. The video does not contain a
commentary.

The reason noise levels are so high, as in this video, is because within that cacophony of
noise 1s not only wharf activity, but also noise that emanates from the Flixborough
Industrial Estate, where noise is coming from behind the wharf from exactly the same
direction.

Wind direction is also from the east and towards me, which is a factor that contributes to
increasing noise at Amcotts, as does the completely open aspect across the reflective
nature of water.

There 1s no way, in my opinion, that the increase in noise levels from those already
existing - as illustrated in the video - from a large scale development such as that proposed
in the NSIP can be successfully mitigated, meaning that the proposed Incinerator, which
would introduce yet another source of noise when there is a need of noise levels to be
reduced, rather than increase, should not be allowed to go ahead.

Solar 21 have said in their Baseline Noise Survey Appendix B that "Noise activity at the
quay dominates the noise environment" This does not mean that it is right or acceptable,
and should not be used as justification for their proposed outrageous noise levels.

We are currently striving to get these unacceptable levels of noise reduced, and will
continue to do so.
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